
Scouting Ireland / Irish Air Corps 100th
Anniversary Badge Challenge

The competition is a great opportunity to engage your group-

lodges, sixes, patrols or crews in completing a 

STEM based project.

SFNI would like groups  to research and create a working model

of one of the aircraft used by the IAC. 

To support you and your group in completing this challenge and

enter the Challenge draw, SFNI will make available a small

bursary* for your group to use to cover materials etc.

To celebrate the 100th anniversary of the Irish Air Corps, the

Scouting Ireland Air Team in partnership with IAC present the

100th Anniversary Badge Challenge and offer an opportunity to

win a VIP trip to IAC Baldonnell available to all Group Sections.




All ideas and plans should be sent to airactivities@scouts.ie

The Badge Challenge is open to all Group Sections from across the Province

Submissions for the Challenge close on 30th July 2022

For more information contact Drew at

programmelead@sfni.org 

*The bursary will be between £50-£100 

and limited across a small number of groups/

sections only and awarded under the consideration

of the SFNI Programme Lead.


